
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

South Colonie Central School District residents who want 

transportation for their children to non-public schools during the 

2022-2023 school year must file written requests with the district 

by April 1, 2022. 

 

Written requests for transportation are to be made every year.  

Request forms are required for all actual and anticipatory 

(students on waiting lists) non-public school enrollments. 

 

Request forms are available from the district’s Transportation 

Department, located at 2 Winston Place, Albany, New York 

12205.  Forms can also be requested by calling 869-8527 

between 7:00 AM and 4:00 PM or on our website at 

www.southcolonieschools.org 

 

 


